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Dying for a Living
In late February and early March of 1836, the Mexican Army under the
command of General Antonio López de Santa Anna besieged a small force
of Anglo and Tejano rebels at a mission known as the Alamo. The
defenders of the Alamo were in an impossible situation. They knew very
little of the events taking place outside the mission walls. They did
not have much of an understanding of Santa Anna or of his government
in Mexico City. They sent out contradictory messages, they received
contradictory communications, they moved blindly and planned in the
dark. And in the dark early morning of March 6, they died. In that
brief, confusing, and deadly encounter, one of America's most potent
symbols was born. The story of the last stand at the Alamo grew from a
Texas rallying cry, to a national slogan, to a phenomenon of popular
culture and presidential politics. Yet it has been a hotly contested
symbol from the first. Questions remain about what really happened:
Did William Travis really draw a line in the sand? Did Davy Crockett
die fighting, surrounded by the bodies of two dozen of the enemy? And
what of the participants' motives and purposes? Were the Texans
justified in their rebellion? Were they sincere patriots making a last
stand for freedom and liberty, or were they a ragtag collection of
greedy men-on-the-make, washed-up politicians, and backwoods bullies,
Americans bent on extending American slavery into a foreign land? The
full story of the Alamo -- from the weeks and months that led up to
the fateful encounter to the movies and speeches that continue to
remember it today -- is a quintessential story of America's past and a
fascinating window into our collective memory. In A Line in the Sand,
acclaimed historians Randy Roberts and James Olson use a wealth of
archival sources, including the diary of José Enrique de la Peña,
along with important and little-used Mexican documents, to retell the
story of the Alamo for a new generation of Americans. They explain
what happened from the perspective of all parties, not just Anglo and
Mexican soldiers, but also Tejano allies and bystanders. They delve
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anew into the mysteries of Crockett's final hours and Travis's famous
rhetoric. Finally, they show how preservationists, television and
movie producers, historians, and politicians have become the Alamo's
major interpreters. Walt Disney, John Wayne, and scores of journalists
and cultural critics have used the Alamo to contest the very meaning
of America, and thereby helped us all to "remember the Alamo."

Secrets Worth Dying for
What do Socrates, Hypatia, Giordano Bruno, Thomas More, and Jan
Patocka have in common? First, they were all faced one day with the
most difficult of choices: stay faithful to your ideas and die or
renounce them and stay alive. Second, they all chose to die. Their
spectacular deaths have become not only an integral part of their
biographies, but are also inseparable from their work. A "death for
ideas" is a piece of philosophical work in its own right; Socrates may
have never written a line, but his death is one of the greatest
philosophical best-sellers of all time. Dying for Ideas explores the
limit-situation in which philosophers find themselves when the only
means of persuasion they can use is their own dying bodies and the
public spectacle of their death. The book tells the story of the
philosopher's encounter with death as seen from several angles: the
tradition of philosophy as an art of living; the body as the site of
self-transcending; death as a classical philosophical topic; taming
death and self-fashioning; finally, the philosophers' scapegoating and
their live performance of a martyr's death, followed by apotheosis and
disappearance into myth. While rooted in the history of philosophy,
Dying for Ideas is an exercise in breaking disciplinary boundaries.
This is a book about Socrates and Heidegger, but also about Gandhi's
"fasting unto death" and self-immolation; about Girard and Passolini,
and self-fashioning and the art of the essay.

God's Holy Word
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “Jack Reacher is the coolest continuing
series character now on offer.”—Stephen King, in Entertainment Weekly
#1 New York Times bestselling author Lee Child follows the
electrifying 61 Hours with his latest Reacher thriller—a story that
hits the ground running and then accelerates all the way to a colossal
showdown. There’s deadly trouble in the corn country of Nebraska . . .
and Jack Reacher walks right into it. First he falls foul of the
Duncans, a local clan that has terrified an entire county into
submission. But it’s the unsolved case of a missing child, already
decades-old, that Reacher can’t let go. The Duncans want Reacher
gone—and it’s not just past secrets they’re trying to hide. They’re
awaiting a secret shipment that’s already late—and they have the kind
of customers no one can afford to annoy. For as dangerous as the
Duncans are, they’re just the bottom of a criminal food chain
stretching halfway around the world. For Reacher, it would have made
much more sense to keep on going, to put some distance between himself
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and the hard-core trouble that’s bearing down on him. For Reacher,
that was also impossible. Worth Dying For is the kind of explosive
thriller only Lee Child could write and only Jack Reacher could
survive—a heart-racing page-turner no suspense fan will want to miss.

Worth Dying For
Sex. God. You know the two subjects are connected; you just don't have
the words for how they are connected. And they cannot be separated.
Where the one is, you will always find the other. When you actually
live and feel and engage, you discover that the physical things around
us are like windows into more. And when you talk about sexuality, you
quickly end up in the spiritual---because 'this' is always about
'that.' Something deeper. Something behind it all. You can't talk
about sexuality without talking about how we were made. About how we
relate to each other. About how we were made to relate to each other.
And that will inevitably lead you to who made us. At some point you
have to talk about God. To make sense of the one, we have to explore
the other. That is what this book is about.

Self Worth
With Reacher, #1 New York Times bestselling author Lee Child has
created "a series that stands in the front rank of modern thrillers"
(The Washington Post). Everything starts somewhere. . . . For elite
military cop Jack Reacher, that somewhere was Carter Crossing,
Mississippi, way back in 1997. A lonely railroad track. A crime scene.
A coverup. A young woman is dead, and solid evidence points to a
soldier at a nearby military base. But that soldier has powerful
friends in Washington. Reacher is ordered undercover--to find out
everything he can, to control the local police, and then to vanish.
Reacher is a good soldier. But when he gets to Carter Crossing, he
finds layers no one saw coming, and the investigation spins out of
control. Local sheriff Elizabeth Deveraux has a thirst for
justice--and an appetite for secrets. Uncertain they can trust one
another, Reacher and Deveraux reluctantly join forces. Reacher works
to uncover the truth, while others try to bury it forever. The
conspiracy threatens to shatter his faith in his mission, and turn him
into a man to be feared. A novel of unrelenting suspense that could
only come from the pen of #1 New York Times bestselling author Lee
Child, The Affair is the start of the Reacher saga, a thriller that
takes Reacher--and his readers--right to the edge . . . and beyond.

Shaking Hands With Death
Some secrets are worth dying for… Military historian Trina Sorensen
has a nearly impossible task before her: get recalcitrant but tempting
former Navy SEAL Keith Hatcher to reveal what happened during a top
secret Somalia op five years ago. Recent history isn’t usually her
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forte, but the navy wants an historian’s perspective and has given her
the high security clearance to get the job done. Keith isn't just
refusing to tell Trina about the op, he's protecting a national secret
that could destroy the lives of those he cares about the most. But not
wanting to talk about a covert mission doesn’t mean he isn’t
interested in spending time with the sexy historian, and the first
time they kiss it's explosive. When the past comes pounding on Keith's
door, he'll do anything to keep Trina safe… Anything, that is, except
tell her the secret that could get them both killed. The third book in
Grant's Evidence series, Withholding Evidence is a short novel –
approximately 50,000 words/150 pages. Topics: military thriller,
political thriller, political romance, contemporary romance, romantic
suspense, thriller, mystery, hot romance, women's romance, action and
adventure, special forces, Navy SEAL, military romance, special ops
romance, spies, espionage, hacking, alpha hero, strong heroine,
Washington DC, military history, historian heroine, dangerous secret,
Rachel Grant, Evidence Series.

The Affair
Combining keen analysis of current events with world history, Tim
Marshall, author of the New York Times bestseller Prisoners of
Geography, provides “an entertaining whistle-stop tour of world flags”
(Library Journal)—how their power is used to unite and divide
populations and intimidate enemies. For thousands of years flags have
represented our hopes and dreams. We wave them. Burn them. March under
their colors. And still, in the twenty-first century, we die for them.
Flags fly at the UN, on Arab streets, from front porches in Texas.
They represent the politics of high power as well as the politics of
the mob. From the renewed sense of nationalism in China, to troubled
identities in Europe and the USA, to the terrifying rise of Islamic
State, the world is a confusing place right now and it’s important to
understand the symbols, old and new, that people are rallying around.
In nine chapters (covering the USA, UK, Europe, Middle East, Asia,
Africa, Latin America, international flags, and flags of terror), Tim
Marshall’s A Flag Worth Dying For is a “brisk, entertaining read…that
successfully answers a puzzling question: how can a simple piece of
cloth come to mean so much? Marshall presents an informative survey of
these highly visible symbols of national or international pride”
(Publishers Weekly), representing nation states and non-state actors
(including ISIS, Hezbollah, and Hamas), and explains how they figure
in diplomatic relations and events today. Drawing on more than twentyfive years of global reporting experience to reveal the true meaning
behind the symbols that unite us—and divide us—Marshall “writes with
the cool drollery that characterized the work of Christopher Hitchens
of Simon Winchester” (USA TODAY). The “illuminating” (The New York
Times) A Flag Worth Dying For is a winning combination of current
affairs, politics, and world history and “a treasure vault for
vexillologists, full of meaning beyond the hue and thread of the
world’s banners” (Kirkus Reviews).
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A Line in the Sand
In America today, somewhere between 80 to 90 percent of adults claim
to be Christian. However, when asked specific, detailed questions
about the essential tenets of the faith, only 8 to 9 percent actually
hold a biblical Christian worldview. The rest are cultural Christians
whose faith is shaped more by the American culture than an actual
understanding of the teachings of Jesus. I was once one of those
cultural Christians until I was challenged to read the Bible and see
for myself what it really says about following Jesus. This book is the
result of that effort.

Worth Dying For
Invisible. Insignificant. Deep down, have you always felt this way but
never understood why? Generally, negative self-esteem develop as a
result of being treated in ways that cause us to feel devalued by
significant people in our lives. Therefore the true solution to low
self-esteem is to apply the healing balm of truth to the wound in your
soul in order that your mind will be transformed, causing you to build
self confidence and gain self-esteem. If you look anywhere other than
to God‚the God who created you with a purpose and a plan‚your view of
your own value is in grave danger of being distorted. In this
christian book by June Hunt, learn how to gain selfconfidence--confidence based on God and a healthy perspective of your
identity in Christ. Before you were ever born, God established your
real worth by knowing you, by choosing you, and ultimately by dying
for you! In the Characteristics section of Self-Worth, June Hunt
defines: •What low self-worth looks like •What can sabotage true
spiritual growth •The impact of having rejecting parents •How
rejection from others can rule you •Why comparing yourself to others
is costly In the section titled, "Steps to Solution," June Hunt gives
you practical advice on: •Getting rid of your guilt •How to resist
being a prisoner of poor parenting •How to have a heart of forgiveness
•7 steps to self-acceptance •How to answer 7 self-defeating statements
•And much more Learn to leave behind feelings of worthlessness, and
experience your true worth‚the worth you have in the eyes of your
heavenly Father. Look for all 25 titles in the Hope For The Heart
Biblical Counseling Library. These mini-books are for people who seek
freedom from codependency, anger, conflict, verbal and emotional
abuse, depression, or other problems.

The Only Thing Worth Dying For
This is a book for those disciples of Jesus Christ who by hardwiring
are scandalized by mediocrity and always feel this inner imperative to
transcend the ordinary. In their souls is a holy rumbling of a divine
discontent. Yet in that temperament is a high risk of a bunny trail
that can throw the believer seriously off the scent of true Christian
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excellence. Far from running out in the race of life and proving that
we little Davids can run with the world’s Goliaths, the radical
meaning of Christian excellence, it is argued, is altogether
different. In this informal philosophy of Christian excellence the
true target of achievement turns out to be not so much excelling at
all the things we do (in the conventional sense) but drawing a bead on
what we are called to be in Christ. So, for us Christians, pursuing
excellence is not really about piling up accolades for our various
skills and talents, harvesting trophies and pinning up ribbons and
earning plaques to celebrate our achievements. Rather, it is (by the
grace of God) exerting ourselves to live in radical conformity to
Christ. Its pursuit comes down to an all-out assault on the peak of
our potential in Christ . . .an all-out effort (by grace) to be all we
are called to be, to do all that we are called to do and to go
wherever God has called us to go. The beauty of it is that this
noblest target lies totally within reach of the earnest, but underendowed believer. Unlike the secular vision, the Christian vision of
excellence is not elitist, but blessedly egalitarian. In the only way
that really matters, the most ordinary Christian can take the prize.
No one is excluded by the accidents of birth or circumstances, only by
lack of vision and holy effort. . That, the author contends, is the
only life worth dying for. He not only defines the target in clear
terms, but points the way in practical terms to the ascent.

Worth Dying For
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “Jack Reacher is the coolest continuing
series character now on offer.”—Stephen King, in Entertainment Weekly
#1 New York Times bestselling author Lee Child follows the
electrifying 61 Hours with his latest Reacher thriller—a story that
hits the ground running and then accelerates all the way to a colossal
showdown. There’s deadly trouble in the corn country of Nebraska . . .
and Jack Reacher walks right into it. First he falls foul of the
Duncans, a local clan that has terrified an entire county into
submission. But it’s the unsolved case of a missing child, already
decades-old, that Reacher can’t let go. The Duncans want Reacher
gone—and it’s not just past secrets they’re trying to hide. They’re
awaiting a secret shipment that’s already late—and they have the kind
of customers no one can afford to annoy. For as dangerous as the
Duncans are, they’re just the bottom of a criminal food chain
stretching halfway around the world. For Reacher, it would have made
much more sense to keep on going, to put some distance between himself
and the hard-core trouble that’s bearing down on him. For Reacher,
that was also impossible. Worth Dying For is the kind of explosive
thriller only Lee Child could write and only Jack Reacher could
survive—a heart-racing page-turner no suspense fan will want to miss.

Withholding Evidence
Her Kind of Case is a legal drama that centers on Lee Isaacs, a female
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defense attorney on the cusp of turning 60, who, out of curiosity,
determination, and desire for a big, even impossible, professional
challenge, chooses to take on a tough murder case in which a largely
uncooperative young man is accused of helping kill a gay gang member.

Is It Worth Dying For?
In a fast-paced and action-packed narrative, Navy SEAL commander Rorke
Denver tackles the questions that have emerged about America’s past
decade at war—from what makes a hero to why we fight and what it does
to us. Heroes are not always the guys who jump on grenades. Sometimes,
they are the snipers who decide to hold their fire, the wounded
operators who find fresh ways to contribute, or the wives who keep the
families together back home. Even a SEAL commander—especially a SEAL
commander—knows that. But what’s a hero, really? What do we have a
right to expect from our heroes? How should we hold them accountable?
Amid all the loose talk of heroes, these questions are seldom asked.
As a SEAL commander, Rorke Denver is uniquely qualified to answer
questions about what makes a hero or a leader, why men kill, how best
to serve your country, how battlefield experiences can elevate us, and
most important, why we fight and what it does for and to us. And in
Worth Dying For, Denver shares his personal experiences from the
forefront of war today. Denver applies some of his SEAL sense to nine
big-picture, news-driven questions of war and peace, in a way that
appeals to all sides of the public conversation. By broadening the
issues, sharing his insights, and achieving what civilian political
leaders have been utterly unable to, Denver eloquently shares answers
to America’s most burning questions about war, heroism, and what it
all means for America’s future.

Choosing Gratitude
An accessible, beautifully crafted and heartbreakingly topical novel
about PTSI and the unseen effects of global conflict on ordinary
lives. Beyond the bright lights and casinos lies the real Las Vegas, a
forces town. In the predawn hours, a woman's marriage crumbles with a
single confession. Across the city, Bashkim, the young son of an
immigrant family, observes how they are struggling to get by in the
land of opportunity. Three thousand miles away on the other side of
the United States, a soldier, recently returned from active service in
Iraq, wakes up in hospital with the feeling he's done something awful.
In Laura McBride's heartbreaking and authentic novel, these disparate
lives are brought together by one split-second choice; this is a story
about families, the ones we are born to and the ones we choose to
make. Faced with seemingly insurmountable loss, each person must
decide whether to give in to despair, or to find the courage and
resilience to rise. 'A powerful story of the way in which war
detonates far from battlefields, exploding lives in a single
irrevocable moment. We Are Called to Risereverberated long after I'd
put it down. I can't stop thinking about it' Sarah Blake, The
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Postmistress 'A haunting and unforgettable debut' Marie Claire
'Compelling, emotional and heart-breaking' Sun 'Packs a raw, emotional
power' Sunday Mirror 'Like Donna Tartt's… The Goldfinch, it strips a
layer of gloss off the Las Vegas myth by moving to the families
populating suburbia' Grazia

Station Eleven
"I'll admit it. He makes my blood sing. But a man like me? I'm not
supposed to be with other men."Oliver Suarez just wants the simple
life. He's finally free from prison, having been convicted for a crime
he didn't commit, and he could spend the rest of his life working hard
in the sunshine for a little pay and the feeling of fresh air on his
skin. When he's given the chance to work on Dyer Ranch, he grabs the
opportunity with both hands. And when he's given the chance to be with
Quinn Dyer, he's forced to come to terms with a lifetime of holding
himself back from love. "I don't make excuses for the ways that I
enjoy myself. But maybe with him it can be more than a quick roll in
the hay."Quinn might not have wanted to be a rancher, but he can't
deny that his family has poured blood, sweat, and tears into their
land for six generations, and he's not about to be the one to lose it.
It feels like he's fighting on all fronts - which is why Oliver is
such a great distraction. But when real feelings grow out of a bit of
fun, Quinn has to decide: he's already taking a gamble with the ranch.
Can he also take a gamble with his heart?Welcome to Worthington,
Texas, where the heat doesn't just rise in the summer - you'll feel it
all year long in these stories of older men and their younger lovers.
Every book in the Worth It series can be read on its own, but with so
many familiar characters to love, why stop with just one? This book
features a hardworking ranch family, the courage to be yourself, and
one big idea that might just save the day.

Sex God
Our culture is obsessed with love and romance--so why are so few women
experiencing satisfying, long-term love? In this insightful and
encouraging book, sisters Kristen Clark and Bethany Beal help single
women of all ages discover a radically better approach to navigating
their love lives. Covering topics such as true love, romance,
purposeful relationships, purity, boundaries, singleness, and
glorifying God in every stage of our relationships, Love Defined
unpacks God's original design for romance, showing modern women how to
experience God's best for them in their relationships. Full of
biblical truths and step-by-step application of concepts discussed,
the book also includes a chapter-by-chapter study guide to be used
individually or in small groups, as well as four letters from godly
women who have been married for 30, 40, and 50+ years, offering
priceless, hard-won advice to single women.
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A Life Worth Living/A Cause Worth Dying For
An account of the events that took place from the time of Benigno
Aquino's assassination to the victory of Corazon Aquino and the flight
of Ferdinand Marcos uncovers the truth about the Philippines
revolution

Worth Dying For
In America today, somewhere between 80 to 90 percent of adults claim
to be Christian. However, when asked specific, detailed questions
about the essential tenets of the faith, only 8 to 9 percent actually
hold a biblical Christian worldview. The rest are cultural Christians
whose faith is shaped more by the American culture than an actual
understanding of the teachings of Jesus. I was once one of those
cultural Christians until I was challenged to read the Bible and see
for myself what it really says about following Jesus. This book is the
result of that effort.

Her Kind of Case
Security agent Dante Moran can't afford the luxury of love—in his line
of work, emotions can get you killed. Besides, he's never recovered
from the pain of losing his high school sweetheart to a serial rapist
and killer. As far as Dante is concerned, his heart died the day her
body was discovered. But when he's hired to find Tessa Westbrook's
missing daughter, Dante is shocked to feel his long-buried emotions
rise to the surface. Tessa stirs something in him that he hasn't felt
since he was a kid…something that makes him think she could become
more than a client. But Tessa's past is full of secrets, and with a
killer still on the loose, Dante must decide if she's worth dying
for….

A Life Worth Dying For
Violet's in her element - cosplay at the ready, she can't wait to feel
part of her favourite fandom: 'The Gallows Dance', a mega book and
movie franchise. But when a freak accident transports her into the
story for real, can Violet play out the plot the way it was written?

We Are Called to Rise
Why we all deserve a life worth living and a death worth dying for
‘Most men don’t fear death. They fear those things – the knife, the
shipwreck, the illness, the bomb – which precede, by microseconds if
you’re lucky, and many years if you’re not, the moment of death.’ When
Terry Pratchett was diagnosed with Alzheimer’s in his fifties he was
angry - not with death but with the disease that would take him there,
and with the suffering disease can cause when we are not allowed to
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put an end to it. In this essay, broadcast to millions as the BBC
Richard Dimblebly Lecture 2010 and previously only available as part
of A Slip of the Keyboard, he argues for our right to choose - our
right to a good life, and a good death too.

Things Worth Dying For
A Life Worth Dying For: The Jim Mandelin Story, by Jim Mandelin with
Don Rock and Alison Diesvelt, is the true story of a man, who endured
a childhood strewn with daily incidents of sexual, physical and
emotional abuse at home, and constant bullying at school; who survived
years as a youth on the streets succumbing to the predations of
pedophiles and to addiction; who did multiple stints in prison and was
eventually recruited by a biker gang in prison for work as a 'debt
collector on the outside'; who eventually became a physical wreck
because of addiction, facing cardiac arrest at twenty-two and a neardeath experience that changed his life forever. A Life Worth Dying For
is woven with fleeting moments of kindness by relative strangers,
which ultimately fused Jim with the will to live. This is a story
written to raise awareness of the effects of childhood abuse and
neglect, bullying and discrimination and how these circumstances so
often create conditioning for criminality and gang membership. It is a
real-life testament intended to deepen your understanding of what it
is to be human, and of the power of kindness to affect critical change
in our world.

Worth Dying For
And you thought dying once would be hard On the morning before her
67th death, it is business as usual for agent Jesse Sullivan: meet
with the mortician, counsel soon-to-be-dead clients, and have coffee
while reading the latest regeneration theory. Jesse dies for a living,
literally. Because of a neurological disorder, Jesse can serve as a
death surrogate, dying so others don't have to. Although each death
replacement is different, the result is the same: a life is saved, and
Jesse resurrects days later with sore muscles, new scars, and another
hole in her memory. But when Jesse is murdered and becomes the sole
suspect in a federal investigation, more than her freedom and sanity
are at stake. She must catch the killer herself--or die trying. Dying
for a Living is the first book in Kory M. Shrum's gripping urban
fantasy series. If you like page-turning action, tough as nails
heroines, and perfectly-paced suspense, then you'll love this
"hilarious" and "supernaturally fantastic" ride.

Army GI, Pacifist CO
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • INCLUDES BONUS MATERIAL • “Reacher gets
better and better. . . . [This is the] craftiest and most highly
evolved of Lee Child’s electrifying Reacher books.”—Janet Maslin, The
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New York Times “Child is a superb craftsman of suspense, juggling
several plots and keeping his herrings well-rouged. . . . Chances are
you’ll want to seek out other Reacher adventures the moment you
finish.”—Entertainment Weekly A bus crashes in a savage snowstorm and
lands Jack Reacher in the middle of a deadly confrontation. In nearby
Bolton, South Dakota, one brave woman is standing up for justice in a
small town threatened by sinister forces. If she’s going to live long
enough to testify, she’ll need help. Because a killer is coming to
Bolton, a coldly proficient assassin who never misses. Reacher’s
original plan was to keep on moving. But the next 61 hours will change
everything. The secrets are deadlier and his enemies are stronger than
he could have guessed—but so is the woman he’ll risk his life to save.
“Masterful . . . a tour-de-force of both structure and suspense.”—The
Providence Journal “Child keeps his foot hard on the throttle. . . .
This is Child in top form, but isn’t he always?”—Booklist (starred
review) “Compulsively addictive [with] an explosive climax that will
have you tearing out your hair until Reacher’s next appearance.”—The
Miami Herald

Damn Few
A groundbreaking examination of stress and its effects on health and
disease Cardiologist Robert S. Eliot identifies “hot
reactors”—apparently healthy people who overreact to such common
occurrences as losing a tennis game or missing a train. If you are a
“hot reactor,” you may be responding to stress with an all-out
physical effort that is taking a heavy toll on your health . . .
without your even being aware of it. Based on more than twenty years
of research with thousands of patients, Is it Worth Dying For? takes
stress management out of pop psychology and puts it into mainstream
medicine. Dr. Eliot identifies the ways in which stress affects the
heart, the blood vessels, and the body and gives us new, objective
ways of detecting stress before any damage is done. He offers a
complete program for recognizing, reducing, and reversing the hidden
effects of stress in your life—to make stress work for you, not
against you. You’ll learn: • How to take your own “stress temperature”
(the results may surprise you) • Whether you are a “hot” or “cold”
reactor • How to relieve work-related stress • How to reduce your
dependency on alcohol, drugs, and tobacco • How to keep your sense of
control and self-mastery in practically any situation • Plus a
complete stress-reducing nutrition plan; relaxation therapy
techniques; and a twenty-minute-per day, three-day-per-week aerobic
fitness program to strengthen your heart

Is Journalism Worth Dying For?
An audacious, darkly glittering novel set in the eerie days of
civilization’s collapse, Station Eleven tells the spellbinding story
of a Hollywood star, his would-be savior, and a nomadic group of
actors roaming the scattered outposts of the Great Lakes region,
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risking everything for art and humanity. A National Book Award
Finalist A PEN/Faulkner Award Finalist Kirsten Raymonde will never
forget the night Arthur Leander, the famous Hollywood actor, had a
heart attack on stage during a production of King Lear. That was the
night when a devastating flu pandemic arrived in the city, and within
weeks, civilization as we know it came to an end. Twenty years later,
Kirsten moves between the settlements of the altered world with a
small troupe of actors and musicians. They call themselves The
Traveling Symphony, and they have dedicated themselves to keeping the
remnants of art and humanity alive. But when they arrive in St.
Deborah by the Water, they encounter a violent prophet who will
threaten the tiny band’s existence. And as the story takes off, moving
back and forth in time, and vividly depicting life before and after
the pandemic, the strange twist of fate that connects them all will be
revealed. Look for Emily St. John Mandel's new novel, The Glass Hotel,
available in March.

All That Jazz
When the four cousins climb into a rubber boat and paddle UPSTREAM
from their Grandmother's pond they have no idea of the adventure that
lies ahead. Once they pass under the small bridge the river carries
them into a world of mystery and magic. The beauty gives way to fear
and danger as they come upon three evil nixies that lock them in a
huge pumpkin and transport them far from home. As the four kids try to
get back to their grandmother's pond, they find themselves chased by
wild animals, sucked into a swamp, and trapped underground. The
further upstream the kids go the more dangerous the enchanted river
becomes until the children are fighting for their very lives. They
often lose their way but are drawn back again and again to the water
in and around which both good and bad folk live. More evil magic
beings torment them and if not for the help of four uncommon friends
and the courage of the children themselves they might never find their
way home again.

A Message Worth Dying for
Gratitude is a choice. If we fail to chose it, by default we choose
ingratitude. And once allowed into the heart, ingratitude does not
come by itself but with a lot of other seedy companions that only
succeed in stealing joy. To not choose gratitude - daily and
deliberately - is more costly than we usually realize. And when we do
choose a lifestyle of heartfelt, humble gratitude, we are mindful of
the benefits received from our gracious Savior and those He has placed
around us. By intentionally thanking God and others, bitterness and
entitlement are replaced with joy and the humble realization of just
how undeserving we really are. Derived from a popular Revive Our
Hearts radio series, Choosing Gratitude: Your Journey to Joy
challenges and equips the reader to live a life of intention. A life
based on thankfulness - for the freedom Christ has provided and for
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the blessings of others. As a bonus, a 30-day plan of journaling,
prayer and activities to help the reader on her path to joy is
included.

A Flag Worth Dying For
Champions for Truth Researchers say at least 10,000 different
religions exist around the world. Just one of those¿Christianity¿is
divided further into 34,000 different denominations. Talk about hodgepodge! Talk about confusion! The Bible speaks of only one God and one
church. So why do the world¿s nearly seven billion people worship
thousands of gods in tens of thousands of churches? One great effort
of God¿s great enemy is to sow never-ending division and confusion.
The Devil masterfully counterfeits truth, compromises it with error,
and if necessary, frightens God¿s followers into abandoning their
beliefs to save their earthly lives. During what we call the Dark
Ages, the enemy used counterfeiting, compromising, and frightening
tactics to create a whole false system of religion that hardly
resembled Christ¿s original church. The Bible was either abandoned or
locked up so no one could read it. Paganism, atheism, and politics
were mixed with truth until mostly error was left. But God always had
His faithful people: the Waldenses, the Albigenses, the Huguenots.
These and other followers stood firm on God¿s Word. Then the events of
the great Protestant Reformation occurred. Bold men of God such as
Wycliffe, Hus, Jerome, Luther, and others stripped away layers of
falsehoods and exposed God¿s truth again. Once again, though, we live
in a godless time with the Bible under attack. God needs you¿He needs
all of us¿to champion His truth. He needs His people once again to
stand on the Bible¿and nothing else!

Worth Dying for
With a balance of wisdom, candor, and scholarly rigor the beloved
archbishop emeritus of Philadelphia takes on life’s central questions:
why are we here, and how can we live and die meaningfully? In Things
Worth Dying For, Chaput delves richly into our yearning for God, love,
honor, beauty, truth, and immortality. He reflects on our modern
appetite for consumption and individualism and offers a penetrating
analysis of how we got here, and how we can look to our roots and our
faith to find purpose each day amid the noise of competing desires.
Chaput examines the chronic questions of the human heart; the idols
and false flags we create; and the nature of a life of authentic
faith. He points to our longing to live and die with meaning as the
key to our search for God, our loyalty to nation and kin, our conduct
in war, and our service to others. Ultimately, with compelling grace,
he shows us that the things worth dying for reveal most powerfully the
things worth living for.

61 Hours
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In 1975, the Broadway musical Chicago brought together a host of memes
and myths - the gleefully subversive character of American musical
comedy, the reckless glamour of the big-city newspaper, the mad decade
of the 1920s, the work of Bob Fosse and Gwen Verdon (two of the
greatest talents in the musical's history), and the Wild West
gangsterville that was the city of Chicago itself. The tale of a young
woman who murders her departing lover and then tricks the jury into
letting her off, Chicago seemed too blunt and cynical at first.
Everyone agreed it was show biz at its brilliant best, yet the public
still preferred A Chorus Line, with its cast of innocents and
sentimental feeling. Nevertheless, the 1996 Chicago revival is now the
longest-running American musical in history, and the movie version won
the Best Picture Oscar. As author Ethan Mordden looks back at
Chicago's various moving parts - including the original 1926 play that
started it all, a sexy silent film directed by Cecil B. DeMille, a
talkie remake with Ginger Rogers, the musical itself, and at last the
movie of the musical - we see how the American theatre serves as a
kind of alternative news medium, a town crier warning the public about
the racy, devious interior contradictions of American society.
Opinionated, witty, and rich in backstage anecdotes, All That Jazz
brings the American Musical to life in all its artistry and
excitement.

A Life Worth Dying For
the recompense of a great reward that's worth dying for
Tim Marshall, the New York Times bestselling author of Prisoners of
Geography, offers “a readable primer to many of the biggest problems
facing the world” (Daily Express, UK) by examining the borders, walls,
and boundaries that divide countries and their populations. The globe
has always been a world of walls, from the Great Wall of China to
Hadrian’s Wall to the Berlin Wall. But a new age of isolationism and
economic nationalism is upon us, visible in Trump’s obsession with
building a wall on the Mexico border, in Britain’s Brexit vote, and in
many other places as well. China has the great Firewall, holding back
Western culture. Europe’s countries are walling themselves against
immigrants, terrorism, and currency issues. South Africa has heavily
gated communities, and massive walls or fences separate people in the
Middle East, Korea, Sudan, India, and other places around the world.
In fact, more than a third of the world’s nation-states have barriers
along their borders. Understanding what is behind these divisions is
essential to understanding much of what’s going on in the world today.
Written in Tim Marshall’s brisk, inimitable style, The Age of Walls is
divided by geographic region. He provides an engaging context that is
often missing from political discussion and draws on his real life
experiences as a reporter from hotspots around the globe. He examines
how walls, borders, and barriers have been shaping our political
landscape for hundreds of years, and especially since 2001, and how
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they figure in the diplomatic relations and geo-political events of
today. “Marshall is a skilled explainer of the world as it is, and
geography buffs will be pleased by his latest” (Kirkus Reviews).
“Accomplished, well researched, and pacey…The Age of Walls is for
anyone who wants to look beyond the headlines and explore the context
of some of the biggest challenges facing the world today, it is a
fascinating and fast read” (City AM, UK).

Dying for Ideas
Have you ever asked yourself, “Is this worth dying for?” FBI Special
Agent Rheyna Sorento must answer that question when she gets the
assignment of her life and how she answers, may very well put her in
the ground. When three key government informants connected to the
Massino crime family turn up dead, all signs point to an internal leak
and FBI Deputy Director Kyle Edwards decides to take action and Rheyna
jumps at the opportunity to join the team. Using friendship and
deceit, she soon finds herself deeply immersed in the family of
Anthony Big Tony Castrucci, the man slated to become the next Under
Boss. Over the course of several months, a rising body count, and
countless hours of mind numbing surveillance, Rheyna jeopardizes the
mission, her life, and those of her team when she unexpectedly falls
in love with Caroline, the mobsters all too beautiful and very
straight daughter. If Rheyna thinks things cannot get much worse, she
is sadly mistaken when the mole releases her identity, setting Big
Tony on a path of destruction like none the bureau has ever known, a
path that in the end will produce the unlikeliest hero.

Worth Dying For
Pastor Michael and Diane Meagher released their youngest child to
attend Bible College in 1996, and boarded a jetliner to begin their
new lives as independent missionaries among an un-evangelized tribe in
the bleakest, most unforgiving wilderness on earth. They had two
dollars in their pockets, two donated airline tickets . . . and one
indescribably powerful God who had called and prepared them to reach
precious lost souls in north-central Siberia, Russia. They were
compelled by hearts flaming with the compassion He had instilled in
them and a shared faith forged in the crucible of decades of
tribulation, deliverance from myriad dangers, and the forsaking of all
earthly frills and baubles that might distract them from their
purpose. They were deemed unqualified and unfit by two dozen mission
boards and dismissed as crazy by casual onlookers, self-appointed
counselors, and even fellow soldiers of the faith. The odds were
severely stacked against them and their enemies and detractors were
legion. They had no promise of financial support, no safety net, and
no sanctuary. Once they set foot on that plane, there was no turning
back. To an uttermost part of the earth, they were resolved to carry a
message worth dying for: this is HIStory and their story
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A Life Worth Living/A Cause Worth Dying For
A collection of final dispatches by the famed journalist, including
the first translation of the work that may have led to her murder Anna
Politkovskaya won international fame for her courageous reporting. Is
Journalism Worth Dying For? is a long-awaited collection of her final
writing. Beginning with a brief introduction by the author about her
pariah status, the book contains essays that characterize the selfeffacing Politkovskaya more fully than she allowed in her other books.
From deeply personal statements about the nature of journalism, to
horrendous reports from Chechnya, to sensitive pieces of memoir, to,
finally, the first translation of the series of investigative reports
that Politkovskaya was working on at the time of her murder--pieces
many believe led to her assassination. Elsewhere, there are
illuminating accounts of encounters with leaders including Lionel
Jospin, Tony Blair, George W. Bush, and such exiled figures as Boris
Berezovsky, Akhmed Zakaev, Vladimir Bukovsky. Additional sections
collect Politkovskaya's non-political writing, revealing her
delightful wit, deep humanity, and willingness to engage with the
unfamiliar, as well as her deep regrets about the fate of Russia.

Worth Dying For
From leadership expert, former Navy SEAL, "American Grit" feature
player, and author of Worth Dying For: A Navy SEAL's Call to a Nation,
Rorke Denver, the bestselling account of how he helped create the U.S.
Navy SEALS of today. Rorke Denver trains the men who become Navy
SEALs--the most creative problem solvers on the modern battlefield,
ideal warriors for the kinds of wars America is fighting now. With his
years of action-packed mission experience and a top training role,
Lieutenant Commander Denver understands exactly how tomorrow's
soldiers are recruited, sculpted, motivated, and deployed. Now, Denver
takes you inside his personal story and the fascinating, demanding
SEAL training program he now oversees. He recounts his experience
evolving from a young SEAL hopeful pushing his way through Hell Week,
into a warrior engaging in dangerous stealth missions across the
globe, and finally into a lieutenant commander directing the
indoctrination, requalification programs, and the "Hero or Zero"
missions his SEALs undertake. From his own SEAL training and missions
overseas, Denver details how the SEALs' creative operations became
front and center in America's War on Terror-and how they are altering
warfare everywhere. In fourteen years as a SEAL officer, Rorke Denver
tangled with drug lords in Latin America, stood up to violent mobs in
Liberia, and battled terrorists in Iraq and Afghanistan. Leading 200
commando missions, he earned the Bronze Star with V for valor. He has
also served as flag aide to the admiral in charge and spent the past
four years as executive officer of the Navy Special Warfare Center's
Advanced Training Command in Coronado, California, directing all
phases of the basic and advanced training that prepare men for war in
SEAL teams. He recently starred in the film Act of Valor. He is
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married and has two daughters. Ellis Henican is a columnist at Newsday
and an on-air commentator at the Fox News Channel. He has written two
recent New York Times bestsellers, Home Team with New Orleans Saints
coach Sean Payton and In the Blink of an Eye with NASCAR legend
Michael Waltrip. With all the SEALs' recent successes, we have been
getting a level of acclaim we're not used to. But something important
has been missing in this warm burst of publicity . Correcting that is
my mission here. My own SEAL dream was launched by a book. My hope is
that this one teaches lessons that go far beyond the battlefield,
inspiring a fresh generation of warriors to carry on that dream.
-Lieutenant Commander Rorke Denver

The Fandom
Eric Blehm, author of the award-winning The Last Season, is back with
another true adventure story, The Only Thing Worth Dying For. Set in
the immediate aftermath of 9/11, The Only Thing Worth Dying For
chronicles the untold story of the team of Green Berets led by Captain
Jason Amerine that conquered the Taliban and helped bring Hamid Karzai
to power in Afghanistan. In the tradition of Black Hawk Down, The Only
Thing Worth Dying For is, in the words of former Congressman Charlie
Wilson (from Charlie Wilson's War), "the one book you must read if you
have any hope of understanding what our fine American soldiers are up
against in Afghanistan."

Love Defined
Timed to the 25th anniversary celebration of the RCMP's first mission
to train police in the world's failing states, a brilliantly reported
account of a year in the life of our "CivPol" missions in Afghanistan,
Palestine and Haiti, and an intimate portrait of the idealism and
courage our police officers bring to this complicated and dangerous
work. Brought to us by the only journalist ever granted unfettered
access to these missions. As Canadians' sense of pride in their
country's "blue helmet" global peacekeeping role fades away, little
attention is paid to the RCMP's International Peace Operations Branch,
a unit that travels to the world's most desperate places to help train
corrupt police forces in ethical practices. With exclusive access to
the Canadian CivPol (civilian police-trainers) units in Afghanistan,
Palestine and Haiti, Terry Gould gives us the untold story of the
extraordinary individuals behind these missions: the city, provincial
and Mounted Police officers who volunteer and the cops they set out to
train in law enforcement ideals amidst the entrenched violence and
oppression unique to each troubled nation. Gould explores the hope,
heartbreak and tragedy experienced by Canadian cops as they try to
lend the right kind of help by establishing trust with local cops and
civilians against a history of Western colonial exploitation. And he
shows us why the creation of an ethical police force is essential to
the renewal of these failing states, and to a peaceful future for all
of us. RCMP Superintendent Joe McAllister, a veteran of 4 Afghan
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training missions, tells the author why he and his colleagues
volunteer for such hazardous assignments: they believe in a code of
service that is worth dying for.

The Age of Walls
This absorbing selection of letters - the first published
correspondence between GI and CO brothers - offers fresh perspectives
on the American experience during World War II. These letters enrich
our understanding of the war by documenting the different ways that
Americans honored their conscience and served their country during an
era of global conflict.
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